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Additional Funding needed for Light and Medium Heavy Duty 

Please see this link for new opportunities for Hydrogen infrastructure development. 
https://www.energy.ca.gov/publications/2024/2024-2025-investment-plan-update-clean-
transportation-
program?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2w98ohqdVehhe2GhgC3ss33kpj1bwO1-
Xk-
rdLNl2RmWfqlsADINZ77Mg_aem_AcQSinL8Nae4ZbJdu2Tg07SoxXxxa_tLtNMghgJpX
uNF5Snq6CpETZxdJ5XiHx2ITXCW-lFrPtJBGdtopFpFOd_e  
We are way behind our goals outlined by the Governor in 2013 for 100 stations and 200 
station goal in 2025. Please do see us as drivers wanting to contribute positively to 
clean our environment. Hydrogen is very much a necessity for all of us and we can no 
longer single out Hydrogen. This will be the biggest blunder of the century if we do that. 
Listen to all of us Hydrogen car owners and companies looking to decrease their carbon 
footprint. 


